


Traveling by Car 
Keele is between Junctions 15 and 16 on the M6 motorway, and is just west of Stoke-on-Trent and 
Newcastle-under-Lyme. The University is halfway between Manchester and Birmingham. For Sat Nav use 
the University postcode ST5 5BJ. 

If you need parking, please get in touch beforehand so this can be arranged (k.schuitema@keele.ac.uk) 

Accommodation 

If you want to stay overnight, we would recommend you stay in a town called Newcastle-under-Lyme, near 
Stoke (and not to be confused with Newcastle upon Tyne in North East England). The best place is the 
Travelodge: https://www.travelodge.co.uk/hotels/424/Newcastle-Under-Lyme-Central-hotel 

You can also find accommodation via AirBB.  

Venue 
The Symposium takes place in Keele Hall in the Salvin Room. 

Please take the main entrance. 

You need to walk straight 
down the entrance hall, 
take the stairs up to the first 
floor. Here you turn left and 
walk straight down the long 
hall. The Salvin room is at 
the end of the hall. There 
will be signs on the day to 
help you.   

If you want to use the lift, you can find this on your left when 
you enter the main entrance. However, please get in touch so 
we can provide you with the right assistance (the buttons in the 
lift are sadly not so straightforward). 

The accessible toilet is also near the main entrance but then on 
your right when you come through the main door. 
 

 

These are some pictures of the different rooms we will use on the day 
(although on the day of the symposium the rooms will be arranged 
differently and displays will be added).  

 


